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We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
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From: racraft457=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <racraft457=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Richard 

Craft 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 202112:32 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FP&L Is Great And Deserves The Whole Increase 

Dear Commissioner 

I firmly agree with FP&L's rate increase. It costs money to replace wood poles with concrete 
ones to avoid lengthy outages from a devastating hurricane. And reconductoring is very 
expensive. I applaud FP&L for the large quantity ofreclosers they have been installing to 
sectionalize outages. I think they should have received the full amount. These same people 
complaining about 'high' electric bills will also be complaining when their power is 
out.KEYS Electric (Key West) is replacing ALL their wood poles with concrete or ductile 
iron poles. I pay a whopping $0.153/kwh there ... WAY more than FP&L charges ... but there 
are no broken poles to replace after a hurricane. I would love to address an audience with 
common sense talk, but who would listen? 

Thank you, 

Richard Craft 
11 CYPRESS VIEW TRL 
ORMOND BEACH FL, 32174-8295 
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